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The Japanese Film Nights at Khartoum 

From July 21st   to 23rd, the Embassy of Japan in Sudan and the Ministry of Culture  

and Information, represented by External Information Council, organized the “Japanese Film 

Nights” at Sharjah Hall, University of Khartoum. The event came within the context of 

strengthening the cultural cooperation between Sudan and Japan.  

In his speech, Mr. Murotatsu Yasuhiro, the Head of Culture and Information Section, 

highlighted that this is the first time which the Embassy of Japan in Sudan cooperates with 

the Ministry of Culture on the Japanese film screening. He expressed his appreciation to the 

Ministry and revealed the Embassy’s will to continue organizing similar events in the near 

future. He considered the event as a valuable opportunity for Sudanese people to know 

Japan and its culture. On the other hand, Madam Neimat Ali Gadallah, the Secretary 

General of External Information Council, Ministry of Culture and Information, expressed the 

activation of cooperation between the council and Embassy of Japan is the key for more 

harmonized bilateral relations between Sudan and Japan.   

During the event, three Arabic subtitled Japanese films were screened. At the end of 

each film, comments were being received from the audience. One of them said “Japan is 

famous for its developed technology in Sudan, but through the films, we knew the other 

face of Japan, the characteristics of Japanese people and their social interaction that made 

me want to learn about Japan!”.  
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